Quality Through Teamwork Since 1954

January 5, 2009

Brenda Stanley

City of Madison — Engineering
1602 Emil Street

Madison, WI 53713

RE: Concrete Sawing Bid
Contract #6294

Dear Ms, Stanley,

We are writing to inform you that Bachmann Construction Co., Inc. will not be able to
honor the unit price quotations from our bid submitted on December 26, 2008 for
contract #6294, We believed that the scope of work of this contract included saw cutting
of goncrete walks, and removal of concrete associated only with the saw cut itself, and no
additional removal.
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é’é’ctlg of M Sidetwalk Would be indiuded unider a separate coritfact. Our ifiterpretation of
the' scope ‘8t work, and the description regarding bid item #90001, we believe to be-
consistent with our bid amount.

We were. kundci the assumptlon that concrete sidewalk removal, and replacement of .

If the intent is to use sophisticated saw cutting equipment, and make taper cuts, our
quotation will not cover that intended scope of work, and we would decline to execute a
construction coniract if one is offered.

On the basis of our misguided interpretation of the intended scope of work, we are
respectfully requesting that The City of. Madtson ﬁnd our quotation to be non-responsive
and allow us to Wlthdraw our bid.. Co e T EU o

If you should have any questlons please dow’ thesﬁate to call

Very truly youts,
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Phone (608) 222-8869 " 1201 S. Stoughton Road, Madison, Wl 53716 '  FAX (608) 222-8618
' www. bachmannconstruction.com




